Newsletter August 2025

Next Meeting is August 9 at 9 AM Intersection at D & 22nd Agenda: Paint, Party!

We will pressure wash the Street Mural on Friday August 8. On Saturday the 9th we will start painting at 9:00 AM. We need lots of volunteers for that. Children 8 and over are welcome to paint if supervised by a parent. We will have most of the supplies and tools but feel free to bring brushes and rollers. Poles work well with the rollers. Wear clothes that can afford to become a little more white and green.

We hope all volunteers can join the rest of all Arnada residents who are invited to the Street Party later in the day when the paint is dry. D & 22 Streets will be barricaded. No vehicle traffic allowed August 8 through 10.





Clark Neighbors Food Project picks up nonperishable food and toiletries six times per year and delivers to local food pantries and school resource centers. Items from Arnada are donated at FISH of Vancouver and Hough Elementary School. This is an easy way to help our hungry neighbors!

I'll be at the Arnada Street Party on August 9 if you have questions or would like to sign up! Sandi Christensen at 360-772-4026.



Fall Neighborhood Cleanup

Saturday, September 27th Peace Health Campus again on the West side

Off loading will be open 8a.m. through 1:30 p.m.

Volunteers are needed for 2 hour shifts to make this happen! Please contact Anita Reyes <u>anitaface@gmail.com</u> if you can help. We need 8 volunteers from each of the 4 neighborhoods. Details and legal items in September newsletter.

City Contacts

Neighborhood Liaison Brent Waddle Office (360) 487-8436 Cell (360) 624-5686 brent.waddle@cityofvancouver.us

Office of Neighborhoods Kaitlyn Olszewski 360-624-1774

Kaitlyn.olszewski@cityofvancouver.us

Neighborhood Fire Station
Uptown Station #1 2607 Main St.
360 487-7212

Code Compliance 360 487-7810

Clark County Animal Control Weekdays 8:30-4:30 360 397-2488

Traffic Compliance Hotline 360 487-7402

Parking Hot-line 360 487-8653

NPO Lee Gelsinger Cell (360) 831-2661 lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us

Elected ANA Board:

Chairman Ken Visser

visserk9@gmail.com

Secretary Brenda Hoge bheducationconsulting@gmail.com

Treasurer Kathie Loveall treasurer@arnadaneighborhood.org

Members at Large

Russ Pascoe becruss@hotmail.com

Sandi Christensen sandichristensen16@gmail.com

Anita Reyes anitaface@gmail.com

Committee Representatives, Coordinators

Sponsor Ad-sheet Layout and ad-sheet file submission Amy Carlson ads@ARNADAneighborhood.org

Newsletter Distribution Sandi Christensen 360-772-4026 sandichristensen 16@gmail.com

Arnada Tree Steward Fred Fulton fpfulton@yahoo.com 760-815-0077

Newsletter Editor, Content & Layout

Russ Pascoe - becruss@hotmail.com



AUGUST 24TH, 2025

JOIN US FOR A SWEET SEND-OFF TO SUMMER WITH FREE NACHOS & LEMONADE!
GAMES, MUSIC, ACTIVITIES, AND LOTS OF FUN!

ST LUKE'S ~ SAN LUCAS 426 E 4TH PLAIN BLVD. VANCOUVER WA 98663





Scan this code to enroll in email delivery of the newsletter

July Walking History Tour

Thank you to everyone who attended the Arnada Walking History Tour on July 19 which was sponsored by the Arnada Neighborhood Association. Brad Richardson, Executive Director of the Clark County Historical Museum, led the tour. We learned a lot about the neighborhood. Did you know there used to be an elementary school near the current Arnada Park? We also found out why we're missing 21st and 23rd streets, plus many other interesting facts from Vancouver's history. Along the way we admired the many different architectural styles of Arnada houses and heard stories about notable former Arnada residents. Twenty-seven residents joined all or part of the walk. We did a free-will donation at the end and collected an astounding \$250 which was split 50/50 with the museum. Thank you, Arnada residents, for your generosity!

We will share more info in future newsletters about the Clark County Historical Museum. If you have never visited, it is at 1511 Main Street.



Brad Richardson, Executive Director of the Clark County Historical Museum

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to create a more informed public. However, the information provided and the opinions and views expressed in the Neighborhood Association newsletter or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.